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Wage adjustment 

Hello lovely Board of Supervisors! 

ADDENDUM MATERIAL 
DATE s:{nlrs ITEMNO . . ADO 1 

It's no secret that the cost of living in Arizona has skyrocketed since the pandemic started. However, wages 
have not. 

In Tucson, a single person's estimated monthly costs are 896.87$ without rent. On average, for a one bedroom 
apartment, rent is about $919. That's essentially my entire month's earnings. I think a lot of folks would 
agree that living comfortably in unattainable at the wage the County employees are making. I personally don't 
think we can keep waiting for these wage increases. Please take into consideration what we are asking of you. 

Thank you 

Jese Aguilar (He/His) I Library Technical Assistant 
Frank De La Cruz-El Pueblo Library I 101 W Irvington Rd. 
(520) 594-5250 I jese.aguilar@pima.gov 
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